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This Week... 
 

In phonics, we learnt how to read longer words 
that end with an ‘ed’ such as ‘helped, ‘melted 
and smashed’. We have continued practicing 
all of our tricky words to help with our fluency 
when we read.  
 

In maths, we have been learning all about the 
composition of number 10. We have been 
looking at all of the different ways that we can 
make number 10. In our NCETM sessions we 
have been looking at doubling and have been 
putting this in to practice by creating beautiful 
doubling butterflies and ladybirds.  
 
In our continuous provision, we have continued 
with our topic ‘Here Comes the Sun’. In our 
sand tray we have been making and decorating 
sandcastles. On our funky finger table, we have 
been using the tweezers to add the correct 
amount of pegs to the number crabs. And in 
our water tray we have been searching for the 
correct amount of mini beasts in the water.  
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 
 

Star of the Week  
 
 

Bluebells: Eduardo Rodrigues Pereira 
 

Daffodils: Ehsan Ataei 
 

 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 
 
  

Moving to Year One  

 

The children will find out who their new teacher 
will be on Monday 1st July. They will enjoy a 
story with their new teacher in their current 

classroom. On Wednesday 3rd July the children 
will spend the morning with their new teacher in 

their new classroom.  

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

  

 Weather Update  
 

As the weather is very changeable at the moment. 
We ask that the children bring a coat with them for 

outdoor play. Thank you.  

 
 


